
April 21, 2020 

 

NH Foods Group's Response to Pandemic Covid-19 

 

  The Covid-19 has spread throughout the world, and the emergency declaration has been expanded 

nationwide in order to prevent infection in Japan. 

I would like to express my heartfelt sympathy to the affected person and his/her family, and pray for 

recovery as soon as possible. 

I would also like to take this opportunity to express my sincere appreciation to the governments, 

healthcare professionals, and other stakeholders who are working on countermeasures in their respective 

countries and regions, as well as to the people who have gained the understanding and cooperation of the 

Group's businesses. 

 

NH Foods Group continues to perform its duties as a food supplier in accordance with the policies of 

governmental and administrative agencies by manufacturing, Logistics, and Sales in Japan and worldwide. 

In order to ensure the safety and health of our employees, we are implementing a variety of measures, 

including thorough hygiene management and physical condition management, recommendation of 

telecommuting as much as possible, restrictions on business trips and meetings, and revision of event 

schedules. For this reason, we believe that we are causing inconvenience and concern to all those involved, 

and we ask for your understanding in this matter. 

 

Our corporate philosophy is providing Joy of Eating to people around the world and contribute to society. 

Despite our unprecedented challenges, we are committed to providing a stable Production and supply of 

food and working with all of our employees to overcome these challenges. 
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